
"We are delighted to formalize our collaboration with UNPAZ through the establishment of this MoU.
This partnership offers students a chance to delve into the petroleum sector and explore opportunities
in the legal field. Additionally, we have a student research club that includes petroleum students from
various local universities. We look forward to UNPAZ's potential involvement in this research club,"
said Sr. Gualdino, the president of ANP.

At the same time, the Rector of UNPAZ emphasized that UNPAZ will adjust its curriculum with a view
to accommodating the insight from the ANP President. “ We will harmonize our curriculum by
incorporating the shared ideas in order to best suit the market needs”.

This MoU was signed by Adolmando Soares Amaral, Lic.Eco.,MM, Rector of UNPAZ, and Gualdino do
C. da Silva, President of ANP, in the presence of Jose Manuel Maniquin, AP.,Lic.Eng, Dean of
Engineering Faculty, Jeronimo da Silva, Lic.Eng, M.Eng, Head of Industry Engineering Department,
Domingos Santos Soares, Lic.Tec., M.Ars, Head of Architecture Department, Fidelia Maria Campos
dos Santos, ST.,MT.

The Autoridade Nacional do Petróleo (ANP), I.P Timor-Leste and the Universidade da Paz (UNPAZ)
signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for a Final Year Project (FYP) involving a field study
internship and data collection at the ANP President's Office on Wednesday 8, 2024.

PRESS
RELEASE

ANP AND UNPAZ SIGN 
A MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING
(MOU) FOR A FINAL
YEAR PROJECT (FYP)

DILI.THURSDAY, 08 MAY 2024

CONTACT US

This collaboration marks a significant step forward in fostering cooperation between the UNPAZ and
the ANP. The joint effort aims to combine academic expertise with practical field experience, ultimately
enriching the learning experience for students involved in the final year project.
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